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Greetings,                                                                                                Dec 2023 

The children have all returned to their family members for the long school holiday. There was an end 
of year program before they left. Please pray for these children, as their home life for some is not 
good at all. School resumes on January 17th. 

 

 

New Road Missions has started a fund raising campaign this month. Here is part of one of the stories. 
The links following, are the stories that have been published so far. 

 
“Lebo was just 3 years old when he came to us earlier this year, he was withdrawn and spoke no 
English at all” - is what Lebo’s teacher shared with us. Lebo came to our children’s boarding school 
from a home dealing with extreme poverty. Due to a difficult home life and neglect, he was 
traumatized and behind in his development. But now, as he is experiencing love and security from our 
house moms and teachers, this handsome young boy is making incredible progress.  
Lebo’s story is one of many at our children's home. In South Africa, countless children feel hopeless. 
They live in extreme poverty, deal with horrific abuse, and have limited access to education.   



All that we do wouldn’t be possible without you. We will continue to grow only as we work together to 
meet the need.  
 
Here are the individual blog links for everything we’ve posted in December.   
https://newroadmissions.org/blog/meet-mama-francina 
https://newroadmissions.org/blog/building-for-tomorrow 
https://newroadmissions.org/blog/meet-lebo 
https://newroadmissions.org/blog/a-teachers-passion-for-christ-is-giving-south-african-kids-a-passion-for-
the-future 

Anyone wishing to make a donation for tax purposes this year, can use this link: 
https://www.thefold-sa.org/give 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you all and thank you for your support of The Fold. 

 
God Bless,  
Paul and Micky Prince 

 


